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March 25, 2003 
 
City of Rapid City 
Planning Commission 
300 Sixth Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
 
Dear Commission Members: 
 
The Board of Directors of Construction Industry Center, Inc., on behalf of its 
membership, wishes to express our opposition to Ordinance 3913 which 
proposes changes to municipal code relating to the storage and parking of 
trucks, trailers, and commercial vehicles. 
 
After reviewing the ordinance as it is being proposed, we find the changes to 
be excessively restrictive and feel they would have a detrimental impact on the 
manner in which many of our members conduct their business and earn their 
livelihood. 
 
We would encourage you to visit with your constituents in the construction 
industry and solicit their thoughts and ideas for alternative solutions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Janet Gies 
CIC Legislative Chair 
 
Beverly Wittmeier 
CIC Executive Director 
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